


 

Hi Hailee,   
 
Yes, next Wednesday at 3pm works for me. I'm very grateful that you were able to get back 
with me today! I wish us all a good weekend. See you Wednesday.  
 
Best regards,    

  
 
 
On Wed, Feb 28, 2024, 4:41 PM Hailee McCririe <hmccririe@beztak.com> wrote: 

Hello  

  

Thank you for reaching out. I am sorry that this situation has persisted. I will be back in Ann Arbor 
next Wednesday afternoon and can be available between 2PM and 5PM. Please let me know when 
you are available that day and we can schedule a time to meet at the Briar Cove Clubhouse. 

 
Thank you, 

  

Hailee McCririe 

Regional Manager 

Beztak  

31731 Northwestern Highway, Suite 250  

Farmington Hills, MI 48334 

(P) 248.785.3095  

hmccririe@beztak.com 

www.beztak.com 

  

Beztak is a division of Oakland Management Corp. 





Ok, please let me know when you are available? Afternoons are best for me, and I'm 
grateful to work with you.  

  

Best regards,  

  

  

 




